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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2424, as introduced, replaces the term naloxone with the term opioid antagonist, and allows 

for any opioid antagonist that is approved by the United States Food and Drug Administration to 

be dispensed or sold by a pharmacy without a prescription. So long as the opioid antagonist is 

dispensed or sold only by, or under the supervision of, a licensed pharmacist. 

 

Prepared By: Matthew Brenchley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

After review, HB 2424 has no fiscal considerations to the state. 

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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